No show / Late Cancellation Charge at the Dragon Room and the Fortune Café
on Festive Days or Eves

In view of the increasing number of “No show” and “Late Cancellation” cases at the Dragon Room
and the Fortune Cafe recently, the Club has decided to introduce a “No Show/Late Cancellation”
policy on festive days and eves at the Dragon Room and the Fortune Café, effective from 1 September
2021. The purpose of introducing such policy is to discourage Members from not showing up/late
cancelling of bookings made at the Dragon Room and the Fortune Café, resulting in loss of revenue
to the Club.

Our catering team will contact Members who have made reservations 48 hours in advance to confirm
the concerned Members’ bookings.

Members who cancel their bookings less than 24 hours notice or do not show up will be subject to a
charge of $100 per person based on the number of seats reserved.

For enquiries, please contact the staff at the Dragon Room at 2837 1833 or the Fortune Café at 2837
1839.

Thank you for your attention and understanding.
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